
**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s facilities and services, 

 please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

  

 

 
 

                           
 
Tuesday, 29th September  2015 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Re: Portals to the Past : Stone Age to Iron Age Britain 
 
As many of you will already be aware, this term’s KS2 history study is to be supported by an educational 
workshop company, ‘Portals to the Past’, who will be spending the day with us on Tuesday, 6th October. 
Our children will have the opportunity to experience aspects of life in pre-historic Britain, dating from the 
Stone Age to the Iron Age, through group investigations, explorative displays and discussion.  
 
Our day will start soon after registration and finish in time for the close of the school day. Lunches will take 
place as per normal.  
 
Yesterday, we e-mailed details of costumes from the period; outfits will help the children to work ‘in role’ for 
the day, but there is no expectation for any great expense to be incurred.  
 
We are very grateful to our PTA committee who have agreed to support this learning event by covering 50% 
of the invoice cost. As a result, we are seeking a voluntary contribution of £3.00, from parents, for each child 
partaking. There is no obligation for you to pay, but if we do not receive contributions from the majority of the 
classes, we will have to cancel. Please speak to one of us or Mrs Hendry, in confidence, if paying will cause 
a problem for you. The cost of the workshop is in line with our charging policy. Payments will be set up on 
School Money or you can send cash or a cheque into school with the reply slip. 
 
Please complete and sign the attached permission & voluntary contribution slip, returning it to school by 
Friday, 2nd October 2015.  
 
Many thanks for your support. 
 
 
 
Mrs Gray & Mrs Yorke 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
I/we give permission for__________________ to take part in the Portals to the Past workshop on Tuesday 

6th October 2015.  

I/we enclose a voluntary contribution of £3.00.  

I will pay using School Money 

 

Church Bank, Temple Grafton, 
Warwickshire. B49 6NU 
Tel. (01789) 772384    
E-Mail admin3066@welearn365.com 

www.tgschool.co.uk  

Mrs S. Hendry  
Head Teacher 
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